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ROV survey (video footage) at different localities in Malta and Gozo 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that a survey will 

be carried out with the use of a Remotely Operated Vehicle (ROV). This survey will consist 

of video footage at three different localities in Malta and Gozo. 

 

The survey which will take one day at each locality is planned to be carried out on any 

days between Monday 21st August 2023 and Saturday 30th September 2023. 

 

The ROV survey will be held at the following localities: 

 

Off Dingli  within the area formed by joining the points A, B, C, D, and the 

intermediate coastline, as shown on the attached chart 1. 

 

Off Sannat within the area formed by joining the points E, F, G, and the 

intermediate coastline, as shown on the attached chart 2. 

 

North of Gozo within the area formed by joining the points H, I, J, K, and the 

intermediate coastline, as shown on the attached chart 3. 

 

The ROV will be operated from a support vessel. 

 

Mariners are instructed to navigate with caution when in the vicinity of the above-

mentioned areas, they are to maintain a safe distance of 50m from the ROV and support 

vessel. 

 

All mariners are to cooperate with the contractor and to comply with any instructions given 

on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16, by Valletta VTS. 

 

 

Charts Affected: BA 2537, 2538 
 








